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This bill is fundamentally flawed. It effectively prevents landlords from ending 

tenancies all year due to the presence of year-round and summer schools. There is 

already a 90-day notice requirement for ending tenancies, which can be challenging 

depending on the situation. 

 

Please stop interfering with our business. The existing laws are already restrictive, 

yet Oregon continues to impose additional burdens on landlords. These one-size-fits-

all approaches from the legislature are negatively impacting both tenants and 

landlords alike. 

 

Please vote NO on this bill. 


